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Ottara. Oot.4th.1935.

Siri-

With reference to your letter of the

2jrd.ult.regarding wood supply for the Indians of the

Cambridge Reserve.I have to state that there still

remains a sufficient quantity on the wood lot purchased

last year, to meet the requirments of these Indians.

The Departuent does not propose to secure

additional wood land, nor authorise the purchase of fuel

wood,until it is shown that clear cutting of the present

wood lot, has removed all the available fuel timber.

Yours very truly,

Kinarl

Actg. Secretary.

T.R.L.MacInnes.

Fred Porter Esq.
Indian
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